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Eliminating mail-in voting increases the barriers to voting, particularly for the less 

affluent unable to dedicate hours standing in line, those experiencing disabilities, 

residents currently traveling out of state, etc, all of which decreases the efficacy with 

which our democracy represents its constituents. 


